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The month of July average numbers served at the production sites were about 269 for breakfast 

and about 1,058 for lunch at 15 days currently. 

Every Wednesday we had a barbeque at both sites for lunch and BES had our slide, jumpy 

house. It’s been a big draw on those days. 

Every Friday was the same for the supper program.  

The Vision’s Volunteers have had carnival games, soccer, hula hoops, and prizes for all of the 

children who come to eat at the sites the past few days.  

The Children’s Day was on July 11, 2018 at the All Chief’s Park and that was a huge success 

with a total of 467 children that ate at the Child Nutrition food mobile. 

July 12th and July13th we had the food mobile and the food bus at the North American Indian 

Days Celebration and we fed about 294 children total.   

The summer breakfast, lunch and supper program will come to an end on August 20, 2018. 

Our copy center was busy putting together registration packets and successfully had them ready 

for their respective buildings.  

Our new secretary has gotten to know the place and the routine of her new position; she is 

currently in training on some of the tasks the job entails. 


